
From:   Ancient Monuments Society [office@ancientmonumentssociety.org.uk]
Sent:   09 July 2014 17:23
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        Low Stead, Wark, Bellingham, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 3DP, 
Ref 14NP0058LBC

Thank you for consulting us on this application. We have looked at the documents available on your 
website.

It would be useful to see a schedule of all the existing windows, so that their significance and current 
condition can be properly assessed. Our preference is always for repair where this can be achieved, 
particularly on historic windows.

Also, what is the status of the windows to the main elevation (front) of the house?

Lucie Carayon 
Casework Secretary
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